Portlan
Maine

fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

63 Washington Ave - permit #1898

Matthew Ahlberg <matthew.ahlberg@barrettmade.com> Mon, Jan 8, 2018 at 4:03 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris.

Please see email below from Jed Harris, landlord at 63 Washington St. with approval for the proposed changes to the
space. Apologies of the earlier confusion. Let me know if | can help with anything else.

Thanks.

Matthew Ahlberg . RA . NCARB
Director of Design Services | Barrett Made

48 Union Wharf . Portland, Maine . 04101
207-210-4421 (0) 207-613-1230 (¢)

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jed Harris <jed@n-aprop.com>

Subject: Re: Salon Lavender

Date: January 8, 2018 at 3:59:54 PM EST

To: Matthew Ahlberg <matthew.ahlberg@barrettmade.com>

Matt,

i have reviewed the proposed interior modifications for the Salon Lavender space and approve the tenant's
proposed changes.

Thanks,

Jed Harris

Managing Partner

Cotton Street Holdings LLC



